
 

  

 

 

Charlestown News! 
Friday 15th September 2017  

 

 

Team 1 – Elle-Mae 

Team 2 – Scarlett 

Team 3 – Mikalah 

Team 4 – Alex 

Team 5 – Laila 

Team 6 – Jacob 

Team 7 – Matthew 

Team 8 – Taylor 

Team 9 – Brooke 

Team 10 -Lewis 

Team 11 – Keisha Leigh 

Team 12 – Emily 

 

 

  

 

 

 

T1 – Lewis 

T2- Joseph 

T3 – Riley 

T4 – Mason 

T5 – Emily 

T6 – Talicia 

T7 – Rebecca 

T8 – Liam 

T9 – Keira 

T10 – Luke 

T11 – Jake 

T12 – Melea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Challenge 

The attendance winners for last week: 

Foundation – Nursery 1 with 100% 

Key stage 1 – Team 3 with 99.6%% 

 Key Stage 2 – Team 7 with 100%  

Well done! 

 
 

Visit our school website 

www.charlestown.manchester.sch.uk 

Where you will find lots of useful information 

including photographs, term dates and fun activities 

to do with your child. 

 

Well done to the following children for Gold 

award behaviour. As a reward, they have 

been selected to have afternoon tea with 

Mrs Starkey this afternoon. 

Emmanuel Team 1 

Anesa Team 1 

Caelan Team 2 

Taylor Team 6 

Jayden Team 7 

Jacob Team 11 

 

http://www.charlestown.manchester.sch.uk/


 

Year 6 – The Victorian Years 

 
Year 6 have got off to a flying (and a rather strict) start this 

year with their teachers Mrs Haigh and Mr Armstrong, 

showing what it would have been like to live in Victorian times. 

 

 

Later in the week, Year 6 visited Quarry Bank Mill. Although it 

was raining, they did not let that ruin the day as they walked 

around the mill and met a rather strict apprentice house 

manager. The children learnt about what it would be like as an 

apprentice including; medical checks, 12 hour shifts, sleeping 

arrangements, meals, chores, making their own clothes and 

education. 

 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

We’re already a week and a half into the new 
term and the days are flying by so quickly! 

We’d like to welcome 3 new teachers to 
Charlestown this year. Miss Pether in 

Reception 1, Miss Capstick in Team 6 and Miss 
Colom in Team 10. They’ve already been some 
fantastic work with the children and it’s great 

to have them as part of the team. 

 

 

We’d also like to welcome our new starters in 
Nursery. They have been very brave coming 
into school every day and are making lots of 

new friends and getting stuck in. 

  

 

 

REMINDER! 

The weather has taken a turn for the 

worse, please make sure your child has 

a warm, waterproof coat with a hood for 

school every day. 

              


